
8th October 2024

Mark Geddes

77 Orbell Street

Highfield

TIMARU 7910

File: MK017

Via email: mark@perspective. net.nz

Dear Mark

Application for resource consent: Request for Written Approvals

RM240144 – 15 and 17 Harry Wigley Drive, Pukaki

Thank you for your application for the establishment and operation of helicopter business and

associated office, meeting rooms, reception area, accommodation units and use of the hangar for

functions. RMG has been engaged by MacKenzie District Council to assess and report on the

application. 

In assessing the application, I have found that in order to process your application on a non-notified

basis that written approval from all property owners and occupiers within the Airport zone will be

required. Please advise if you require ownership details for each property and we can request this

from Council. 

Please advise whether you are going to seek the written approvals: 

Once I have the above information requested above, I will be able to make a S95 determination as

to how the application will proceed.  

Please note that your application will be placed on hold under section 88E(4) of the RMA until the

written approvals have been provided, or you advise that you don’ t intend to obtain them or are

unable to obtain all of them.  

If you have any queries regarding this letter or your application, please don’ t hesitate to contact me. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Resource Management Group Limited
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Melanie Foote

Principal Consultant

Ph :  021 959 295

Email: melanie@rmgroup. co.nz

Nathan Clarke
mailto:melanie@rmgroup.co.nz


